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After a fun and engaging Turkey Shoot in November, a Cub Pack Christmas celebration will be 
held this month with a variety of fun activities and games.  Cubs will also continue working on 
engaging achievements, specific to each Den.  With one of the points of the Scout Law being 
that a Scout in reverent, a number of the boys are working on their religious awards which will 
be presented on Scout Sunday in February. 
 
The Troop is also planning a Christmas party as well as a lock-in event.  Scouts, in addition, are 
currently working on various skills in preparation for the annual Klondike Derby to be held at 
Camp Lakota in January.  Further, members continue to focus on achievements for rank 
advancement.  
 
Youth and adults are always welcome to attend Pack and Troop events to learn more about the 
program.  Questions at any time can be addressed to Mike Saxton, Chartered Organization 
Representative, at 419-439-2079. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
   
 
 
 
    


